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On behalf the United States, I would like to congratulate all of the Chinese
people as you celebrate the 68th anniversary of the founding of the People’s
Republic of China on October 1.

Now more than ever, a strong, constructive relationship between the United
States and China is important for the prosperity and stability of our two
countries as well as the world.

We wish the people of China a joyous celebration, and peace and prosperity
over the coming year.
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